The Chemours Company
™ Fayetteville Works
€ Chemours Corsiee oS

Fayetteville, NC 28306

September 30, 2020

Sheila Holman

Assistant Secretary for the Environment
1601 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1601
sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov

Re:  Consent Order Addendum - Submission PursudPatagraphs 1.b and 4.b

Dear Ms. Holman,

Please find enclosed the following documents bsutgmitted by Chemours pursuant to
paragraphs 1.b and 4.b of the Addendum to Consetder®aragraph 12:

» Cape Fear River PFAS Mass Loading Assessment n8egaoarter 2020 Report (para.
1.b)
» Stormwater Treatment System Sampling Plan (paog. 4.

These documents were prepared by Chemours’s cansuieosyntec Consultants of
NC, P.C.

As we have discussed with DEQ, Chemours is makirsgsubmission now on the
schedule set forth in the Addendum, even thouglAtaendum has not yet been entered by the
Court. Any future plans and commitments set fartthe submission are done so on the
assumption that the Addendum will be entered icutsent form.

If you have any questions, please contact me anHdi.Long@chemours.com.

Sincerely,

/g Mo O ‘7\/«»9/

Brian D. Long
Plant Manager
Chemours — Fayetteville Works



Cc:

William F. Lane, DEQ
Francisco Benzoni, NC DOJ
Michael Abraczinskas, DAQ
Michael Scott, DWM

Danny Smith, DWR

David C. Shelton, Chemours
John F. Savarese, WLRK
Kemp Burdette, CFRW
Geoff Gisler, SELC



